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Andrea Tuning - Re: 8th, 9th and River

From: Mike Hedge

To: Andrea Tuning

Date: 2/29/2012 7:27 AM
Subject: Re: 8th, 5th and River

Andrea,

They are close to what we had requested. The East side of the property on 8th St. has two existing lights and
they are showing the lights on their drawing in a different location. We prefer to keep them at their current
locations so they match up with the lights across the street. This has been our policy throughout the city, to
match the lights with the ones across the street where ever possible. The River St side has moved the locations
some but it appears this was due to the fire truck access which is normal. On the West side along 9th street it
appears that CCDC is planing on putting in two poles that match the two northern most poles on this project. I
think we need to coordinate the timing of construction so one doesn't put in new and then the other tear it up
to do their work.

I have to |eave this morning but I will try to get with you tomorrow and discuss this a little better.
Thanks for the heads up,

Mike

Mike Hedge

Municipal Lighting Technician
City of Boise, Public Works
Office (208) 388-4719

Cell (208) 440-2320
mhedge@cityofboise.org
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